## **Devonshire Primary School**

## 'ENTHUSIASTIC FOR EVERYONE'S SUCCESS'

Email: office@devonshire.sutton.sch.uk www.devonshireprimary.org



Telephone: 020 8643 1174 Fax: 020 8643 5968

29<sup>th</sup> June 2018

Dear Families,

On Monday 9<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 10<sup>th</sup> July 2018, we will be taking part in a "move for muscles" event which will raise money towards treatments and cures for Muscular Dystrophy UK. We would like each child at Devonshire Primary School to try and move a mile by travelling in any way. This could be hopping, skipping, running, walking, a conga line etc. As we have over 700 children in school, we hope to be able to report to the charity that we have collectively moved more than 700 miles!

The children will be doing this during the school day which will also link with our "Active for 15" time and they will be asked to wear their PE kit for this event. Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school. Please apply sun cream in the morning and bring a hat and water bottle into school.

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be taking part on Monday and Years 3-6 will be taking part on Tuesday.

We would like to raise as much as we can for this charity, so we are kindly asking for a donation of a £1.00 (or more if you would like to!).

We have included the link to the charity's website, if you would like to find out more.

https://www.musculardystrophyuk.org/get-involved/events/move-a-mile-for-muscles/

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S Rouse















Devonshire Primary School, Devonshire Avenue, Sutton, Surrey, SM2 5JL